
 

 

 

 
 

 
  25 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Shareholder, 
 
RE: Annual General Meeting Monday 14 December 2020 at 10 am 
 
The Annual General Meeting which was originally scheduled for the 19 November 
2020 could not proceed due to the COVID-19 lockdown restrictions that were in place 
in South Australia at that time. 
 
The Annual General Meeting is now to be held on Monday the 14 December 2020  
10 am (Adelaide time) at Scantech Limited 143 Mooringe Avenue, Camden Park, 
South Australia . 
 
Proxies for this meeting closed on 17 November 2020. 
 
 

 
 
 
V. Steer 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scantech Limited                                  143 Mooringe Avenue  Correspondence Web:  www.scantech.com.au 
ACN 007 954 627   Camden Park   PO Box 64 Unley Tel:  +618 8350 0200 
Incorporated in South Australia  SA 5038 Australia  SA 5061 Australia Fax: +618 8350 0188 

 
 
 
 
 

        Process control specialists  


